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Kellie Burston

From: Dunmore, Katie <katie.dunmore@environment-agency.gov.uk>

Sent: 21 October 2021 13:55

To: Kellie Burston

Subject: Final destination for picked asbestos at Daneshill

Hi Kellie, 
 
I have a further query regarding asbestos activities at Daneshill.  
 
I note there is not a stable, non-reactive cell at Daneshill. Where will the asbestos fragments picked from soils be 
disposed of? If transported offsite please provide details of the measures in place to prevent emissions including how 
waste will be transported – for example will the entire skip and its contents be removed from site? 
 
Kind regards 
 
Katie Dunmore 
Permitting Officer 
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����   Please consider the Environment before printing this email. 
Help us to improve our service and complete our customer survey 

http://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/NPScustomer/ 

 

 
 

 

 

Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you have received this message by 

mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it and do not copy it to anyone else. We have checked this 

email and its attachments for viruses. But you should still check any attachment before opening it. We may have to 

make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under the Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act 

or for litigation. Email messages and attachments sent to or from any Environment Agency address may also be 

accessed by someone other than the sender or recipient, for business purposes.  


